


The President, Committee and Members of the 
City of Warrnambool Rowing Club 
invite you to attended the opening of the Clubs

[bookmark: _GoBack]Redeveloped Boathouse
on

Sunday16th July, 2017
at
11am

Please come and see our updated facilities, a commemorative plaque unveiling, raffle, enjoy morning tea and the archives display.
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